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June 26, 2024 

Wishing you and your family 

a safe and fun-filled summer break! 

 
Dates to Remember  

Last Day of School  

Just a reminder that the last day of school for students is Thursday, June 27th and dismissal 

time is 3:03 pm.  

 

School Office Summer Closure  

Please call the office for an appointment when you require assistance. The office is closed for 

the summer from Thursday, July 4th to Friday, August 23rd. 

Tuesday, September 3rd, 2024: First Day of School 9:00 am – 10:00 am  

 

School Calendar 2024 – 2025  

The 2024 - 2025 school calendar was recently sent out in an email blast. It can also be found on 

our school website.  

 

       New Playground!! 
 

Trudeau Elementary is receiving a playground grant from the 

province. This investment in playgrounds promotes physical 

activity for kids, teaches social skills, such as sharing, and 

helps them develop life skills, such as conflict resolution. The 

playground will be designed to be accessible for children of 

all abilities. Details will be presented at our first PAC 

meeting of the year in September. Stay tuned! 

 

 

   Trudeau News 
  https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/pierre-elliott-

trudeau/Pages/default.aspx 
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End of Year Assembly 

Please join us for our end of year assembly tomorrow at 11:00am. 
 

Late Returning Students  

If a student currently enrolled in a Vancouver School expects to return to their neighbourhood 

school later than Tuesday, September 3rd, 2024, the parent or legal guardian must notify the 

school by filling out the Notice of Late Return Form or present a note in writing by Thursday, 

June 27th, 2024, so that the student will remain enrolled in the school. Space will not be held 

beyond September 30th, 2024. The Late Return Form is emailed home here but can be picked up 

in the office. 

 

 

Lost and Found 
Please check the front hallway of the school for several lost and found 

items. More expensive Lost and Found items will be kept in the office. 

All unclaimed items will be donated to charity if not claimed by July 2nd. 

 

 

 

See you in September! 

 



 


